

32540 Schoolcraft Road, Suite 100 · Livonia, MI 48150-4305 · 734,524,0162

July 2024

Dear Friend of Life:

Plans are underway for our **37**th **Annual LIFE CHAIN**, to be held on **SUNDAY**, **OCTOBER 6**, **2024**, in conjunction with National LIFE CHAIN. Across the U.S. and in Canada, hundreds of thousands of participants silently stand, in peaceful, prayerful witness to their commitment to love and protect the pre-born and their mothers, by holding pre-printed signs that state: *Abortion Kills Children*, *Abortion Hurts Women*, *Adoption: The Loving Option*, and *Life: The First Inalienable Right*. National LIFE CHAIN is requesting that each site is hosted for 1 ½ hours, generally from 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. This time may be adjusted to your group's needs (i.e., after church services, 1:00 pm, 2:30 pm).

As we have done in the last several years, we will be happy to provide individual organizations with signs to borrow, announcements, ad fliers, guidelines and anything else necessary to have a LIFE CHAIN at one of the locations already established, or near your place of organization. If your organization has hosted a LIFE CHAIN in the past or wishes to make this the first year to host a LIFE CHAIN, please complete the information on the enclosed Registration Form.

Please see the Registration Form for a list of LIFE CHAIN locations from the last few years. We will do whatever we can to help you bring LIFE CHAIN closer to you. Our goal remains the same – working toward society's embracing the dignity, respect and protection of all human life. We hope that more and more churches and organizations will take advantage of the opportunity to have LIFE CHAINs near them, thereby helping LIFE CHAIN to grow and enabling the message of LIFE to become stronger and more visible to our communities.

Especially during these unsettling times, your presence at LIFE CHAIN will ensure that our precious babies will not be forgotten. Even with the overturning of *Roe v Wade*, our work is not done! Help educate. Join us!

The enclosed LIFE CHAIN Registration Form should be completed and returned as soon as possible. You can mail (LIFE CHAIN Committee, 32540 Schoolcraft Rd., Ste. 100, Livonia, MI 48150) or email (mainoffice@rtl-lifespan.org) the form to our Main Office. Indicate your church's or group's preferred location on the listing of sites. Or, if your organization wishes to have its own LIFE CHAIN location, please indicate this location so that it may be included on fliers promoting the LIFE CHAIN. Only organizations who send in the Registration Form will be included as co-sponsors on our list; so, please fill out the form completely and send it in!

Please call us at LIFE CHAIN's Coordinating Office at **734.524.0162** if you have any questions. **Save us additional mailings - let us hear from you soon!**

Yours in LIFE,

Diane Fagelman

LIFESPAN President

Diane Fagelmon

Christina Cascos Hansen

LIFE CHAIN Committee Chairperson

By Right to Life - LIFE'S Pund By Right to Life - LIFE'S Pund